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Global medtech trade association DITTA says in a letter to US FDA that 
auditors for the flourishing Medical Device Single Audit Program aren't 
always applying a consistent approach when auditing. DITTA Chair Patrick 
Hope explains here why he sent the letter targeting MDSAP.

"We want to see more consistency in the auditing process. That's what's really behind that 
letter." –Patrick Hope, chair, Global Diagnostic Imaging Healthcare IT & Radiation Therapy 
Trade Association (DITTA)

Find out more: MDSAP Auditors Aren't Applying A Consistent Auditing Approach, Medtech 
Group DITTA Claims In Letter To FDA
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